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Highlights 

 Local police departments may experience some savings by forgoing the administration of 
a civil service examination. 

Detailed Analysis 

Local police departments may see some savings by forgoing the administration of a civil 
service examination as allowed by the bill. Specifically, the bill allows the Director of 
Administrative Services (DAS) to suspend, under certain circumstances, the requirement to 
conduct a civil service examination to fill a vacant classified civil service position in a police 
department. The Director would need to verify that competition is impracticable and the position 
can best be filled by a person who (1) holds a specialized certification, (2) possesses peculiar and 
exceptional qualifications, or (3) has completed a police cadet training program through the 
police department. Local police departments would need to submit satisfactory evidence to the 
Director to receive a suspension of the requirement. Current law allows the DAS Director to 
suspend the requirement that an examination be conducted to fill a position where peculiar and 
exceptional qualifications of a scientific, managerial, professional, or educational character are 
required. Therefore, DAS could likely absorb the responsibility added under the bill into an 
existing program of review. The demand for civil service examination suspension requests to fill 
police department vacancies is unknown. 
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